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A regulatory adjustment to the Bottomfish and Seamount Groundfish Fishery Management Plan
that would adjust the criteria for permit renewals in the limited entry bottomfish fishery in the
Northwestern Hawaiian Islands is currently being finalized for review and approval by the
National Marine Fisheries Service.  


